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Brenda Taplin

Subject: FW: Sheet 5 of the order plans

From: Jane Wakeham <jwakeham@wslaw.co.uk>  
Sent: 04 August 2021 11:16 
To: Brenda Taplin <Brenda.Taplin@gateleyhamer.com>; Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> 
Cc: davidwarman ; Richard Turney; Emma Rodican-Jones  
Subject: FW: Sheet 5 of the order plans 
 
Good morning 
  
The Inspector picked up a difference between Sheet 5 of the Order plans as per the on-line core documents and 
the hard copy application set.  
  
The online version of Sheet 5 is dated 29 March 2018 compared with 17 March for the printed version. The 
difference between the two is that the Order limits have been pulled in to remove plots 73, 89 and 90 from the 
later version.   
  
The three plots are all listed in the application (and revised) Book of Reference as “Number not used” in any 
event.  
  
We have also checked the other sheets of the Order plans. Sheet 3 has been replaced in any event, but we 
noticed that sheets 2 and 8 also bore different dates so we checked these out.  
  
With regard to sheet 2, the 29 March version showed the limits of deviation pulled in at the extreme eastern end 
– beyond the cut line. The “pulled in” limits are consistent with what is shown on Sheet 3.  
  
We noticed that the CAD date on sheet 8 was also different but the plan itself was unchanged. J.C. White has 
advised Gardner Crawley of RVR by telephone this morning that this may simply be the result of the CAD file 
being opened and resaved with a different date, rather than necessarily implying a change in the content. That 
would be consistent with our comparison of the differently dated plans.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Jane  
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Cyber Crime Alert  
Emails can be scammed. Please do not rely on email notification of bank account changes without direct 
oral confirmation from a trusted source.  
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The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
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